
Dorothy Goodman School 

Parent Newsletter

Friday 27th August 2021From our headteacher:

Welcome back – it has been an amazing start to 

the year! The pupils and staff have really enjoyed 

being back at school and it has been lovely to see 

new friendships developing over at Richmond. 

The Year 7 pupils at Cleveland House have been 

accessing The Bridge, building on the experiences 

that they had during summer school. At Redmoor 

pupils have been building their communication 

skills through discussion and at Primary there 

has been lots of movement and music to get the 

term started. At secondary Key Stage 4 have 

started to explore the world of marine biology – 

finding fossils and asking questions about life 

under the sea, the Vocational Sixth Form have 

started their new menu – spaghetti bolognaise (I 

did have a taster and it was delicious) and HAJC 

were exploring options for lunchtime clubs. There 

has been a real buzz around the school and we 

are very excited to be able to get back to offering 

a broad range of experiences to the pupils at the 

school. 

Kelly

Date Event Location

Mon 30th 

August
Bank Holiday School Closed

Mon 13th 

September

Leavers Parent 

information

Secondary - 

details to follow

Wed 22nd 

September 

Routes to 

Resilience - 

Parent event

Details to follow

Mon 18th - 

Fri 22nd 

October

Autumn Half 

Term
School Closed

LUNCHES

w/c 31st August 2021 Week 2 Menu

Our up to date lunch menus for Primary and Secondary 

can be found by clicking this link:  Lunch Menus

School Meal Primary meals: £2.20 per day

School Meal Senior meals: £2.45 per day

We would like to remind you that we have a no-debt 

procedure for our school meal service. 

If your child is not entitled to free school meals, they 

MUST be in credit if they wish to have a school dinner. 

Thank you for your understanding.

Please keep the office updated with any dietary 

requirements for your child. School Meals can be paid 

for via Arbor.

Information regarding eligibility for Free School Meals 

is available through County Hall:

 LCC - Free School Meals or contact School Food 

Support Service. Tel: 0116 305 5770.

https://openthinkingpartnership.co.uk/dorothy-goodman-school/parents/school-meals/
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/social-care-and-supporting-families/free-school-meals


     Notices

1. Visit www.myschoolfund.org to 

register for free.

2. Link to your child’s school

3. Spend at participating retailers

4. Start receiving your eGift cards.

Return to the Leisure Centre

From Monday 6th September we will be resuming 

our swimming lessons at the Leisure Centre. If your 

child’s class is participating, please can you ensure 

they bring their swimming kit. Thank you.

Find information for children and young people with 

special educational needs and disabilities all in one 

place - this is known as Leicestershire's 'Local 

Offer'.

https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-

children/special-educational-needs-and-disability

Voluntary Contributions
We ask parents to kindly give their continued 

support by sending voluntary contributions, helping 

us to ensure the best educational benefits for all 

pupils in the school. By making a voluntary 

contribution of £35 per half term this works out as 

approximately £5 per week/£1 per day and 

payments can be made via Arbor. The school makes 

every effort to keep the costs of cooking 

ingredients/snacks/outings low and affordable. No 

pupil is ever omitted from activities if a parent is 

unable to pay; however, without continued 

commitment by parents to help with funding these 

costs, the school budget may not cover all of the 

expenditure.

http://www.myschoolfund.org
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/special-educational-needs-and-disability
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/special-educational-needs-and-disability

